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Wow. The year 2017 was quite a year of growth.
It started in April with a new fundraising event, Wild
About Wildlife, which was a lot of fun and set a new
standard for FWH fundraising. The turnout was great; the
food was exceptional; and, the music was festive. We hope
for bigger and better in 2018.

In July, we began a partnership with the Brevard Zoo Animal Health

‘ Department in the form of a veterinary internship program. We now have weekly
visits from a board certified zoological medicine veterinarian and a veterinarian
intern, with the opportunity for consultations between visits. This has stepped up
our ability to help our patients, giving them the best chance for survival.

In the midst of all this growth, we had a significant interruption named Hurricane
Irma. She knocked us down but not out. We still have some repairs to complete but
bounced back fairly well within weeks.

Several grants were awarded this year. Two were for replacing an outdoor enclosure
and a third purchased two sets of commercial washers and dryers. And then, in
October we were a beneficiary of a significant bequest from one of our long-time
supporters. This donation was greatly appreciated and came just as we had located

\a used radiology machine that could fit our needs. After being without an x-ray
machine for about four years, this was a huge step forward for patient care.
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In November, we had our biggest Hoot in the Park event to date. The weather was
great; the turnout was terrific; and, the dog lure course was as exciting as ever.

None of these changes could have happened without the support of our wonderful
friends and neighbors. Here's to a great 2017 and hopes for an even better 2018.

Tracy Frampton
Executive Director
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